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To:     IFCC Full Member Societies’ National Representatives 

IFCC Affiliate Societies’ Representatives 
Representatives of IFCC Corporate Members 

 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
The Task Force on Global Lab Quality (TF-GLQ) is dedicated  to improve 
quality, particularly through the implementation of IQC- and EQA-programs, in 
Clinical Laboratories, with a primary focus on developing countries. 
 
We are inviting nominations for one Member position for the term of 
office 2025-2027.  
 
The candidates, preferably young scientists below the age of 40 at the time of 
the appointment, should have extensive experience in the area of work of the 
Task Force. For further information, please visit: https://ifcc.org/executive-
board-and-council/eb-task-forces/task-force-on-global-lab-quality/  
 
Much of the work of the Task Force is conducted by email, but TF-GLQ meets 
monthly via Zoom and in person once per year.  
 
All National Society Members are requested to encourage appropriate 
members to apply for this position. Applicants who are not selected as 
members may be eligible for corresponding membership.   
 
Nominations should be directly sent to the IFCC Office (cardinale@ifcc.org)  
by October 15th , 2025. 
 
The information must include: 
 
 Letter of support from the National   Society/Company; 
 Letter of motivation from the candidate describing why they would like 

to work with the TF-GLQ 
 Curriculum Vitae of the nominee describing the professional and/or 

academic career (including a list of publications), particularly 
highlighting the issues which could be important for the selection. 

 
We look forward to receiving your replies. 
 
 
With kind regards 
 
 

   
 
Professor Egon Amann  
Chair of IFCC Task Force on Global Lab Quality  

 
 
 
 
 

   
 

From: Prof. Egon Amann Chair of TF-GLQ 
  
Date: 25 August 2025 
 
Ref:       2025-2027 Call for Nominations for one member position 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Task Force on Global Lab Quality (TF-GLQ) 
 
 
 

CHAIR 
Prof. Dr. Egon AMANN 
University of Applied Sciences 
Hochschule Hamm-Lippstadt, Marker Allee 76-78 
59063 Hamm, GERMANY 
E-mail: egon.amann@hshl.de  
 
 
 

MEMBER & SECRETARY 
Dr. Ivan BLASUTIG 
Div.of Clinical Biochemistry, Dept. of Laboratory 
Medicine 
Eastern Ontario Laboratory Association-CHEO  
401 Smyth Road, Ottawa, ON K1H 8L1, CANADA 
E-mail: IBlasutig@cheo.on.ca  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
IFCCC Office 
Via Carlo Farini, 81 
20159 Milano – Italy 
Tel: +39 02 66809912  
Email: ifcc@ifcc.org  


